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To:  Grade 5 Parents 

Fr:  Mr. Comeau & Mrs. Gallant 

Date:  April 8, 2010 

Re:   Fundraiser 

 

The grade five students are continuing their fundraising campaign to help solidify funding for 

their yearend field trip to Moncton.  We are planning on having a draw on a Mother’s Day 

basket.  We are asking you to help donate any possible items that may be suitable for the 

basket.  For instance, soaps, creams or gift certificates are just some ideas.  Any possible items 

can be sent with your child to school prior to May 1
st
. 

 

We would like to thank you all in advance for continuing to support our fundraising initiatives 

and we hope this will be our last fundraising activity of the year. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


